Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

April 18, 2014

Mr. Scott Melbye

Uranium Producers of America
141 East Palace Avenue

P.O. Box 669

Santa Fe, NM 87504-0669

Dear Mr. Melbye:

Thank you for your March 26 letter regarding the uranium market and recommendation on
how the Department could modify the way it manages its uranium inventories and
transactions. It is always helpful to receive input from industry, as it can provide a broader
perspective to the Department and validate perceived market influences.

I look forward to a continued dialogue between Uranium Producers of America and the
Department. Please feel free to contact David Henderson, Director for Uranium
Management and Policy, at 202-586-5338, at any time with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Tt

Peter B. Lyonis
Assistant Secretary
for Nuclear Energy
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